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Laura Aldrich

From: Laura Aldrich <townclerk@irshores.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 7, 2018 10:08 AM

To: Laura Aldrich

Subject: News from the Town

Attachments: media release Bridge Loan workshops scheduled.docx

Dear Residents and Interested Parties, 

• The Town Council preliminary election results this morning are that Brian Foley and Sam Carroll will be sworn 

in on November 19th at 8:30 as your newly elected council members, serving a 4 year term.  Please 

congratulate them when you see them!  Former Vice Mayor Mike Ochsner and former Councilman Dick 

Haverland will be recognized for their dedicated service at the Regular Council meeting at 9 am on the 19th .   

 
• The East sidewalk on A1A will only be installed between Beachcomber Lane and the Northern end of the 

Village Shops, and bike lanes will be wider following public input at the November 1st meetings.  The speed 

limits remained as they are. 

• RECYCLING 1:  The reason we have gone to the new large recycling carts is this:  The State of Florida 

mandated that recycling be increased to 75% for all counties over 100,000 in population.  The Town, to help 

the County meet this goal, instituted a mandatory recycling ordinance this summer.  Your cooperation and 

understanding are greatly appreciated.   

• RECYCLING 2:  Rumors that the TRUCK is the side-loader that will break branches in our beautiful tree canopy 

is false.  The same back-load trucks that have been servicing your neighborhood for recycling will continue to 

operate.   

• We have volunteer opportunities!  The Police-Fire Pension Board (Council-appointed position), Finance Committee 

(alternate position) and Code Enforcement Board (3 positions) all have openings.  Please check the Boards & 

Committees page on the Town’s website. 

• This Saturday the Indian River Land Trust and Pelican Island Audubon Society will host the first Birding Tour of the 

season at Bee Gum Point at the bend on Fred Tuerk Drive at 7 am.  www.irlt.org   This 111 acre wetland features a 1.5 

mile sandy trail that touches the Lagoon and interior wetlands, most enjoyable with binoculars, cameras and zoom lens. 

• RED Tide is gone from our area!  The total poundage of dead fish removed in Indian River County was over 160,000 

pounds, the grant the County received for the cleanup was over $500,000, the economic impact of three weeks of 

closed beaches – over $1 million.  Please see the attached flyer if you have a business that was financially impacted and 

are interested in assistance.  

• If your AT&T wireless service still has not improved and you have already tried rebooting your phone (off/wait 

60 seconds/on), you may want to contact customer support with your account or device information ready 

before being connected to a live representative at 800-331-0500 and keep pressing 0. 

• TOYS FOR TOTS collection is being held by the Indian River Shores Public Safety Department from now until December 

15th.  Please bring unwrapped toys to the collection bins at the Postal Center or the Public Safety Department at the 

Indian River Shores Municipal Complex. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

_tâÜt 

Laura Aldrich, MMC 

Town Clerk, Indian River Shores 

6001 N. State Road A1A 


